
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers        5 January 2024 
 

  New Year – Special Lunch  
 

On Thursday 18th January 2024 we are providing a special lunch as part of our  New Year 
Celebrations. You can book your lunch on Tucasi for a charge of £2.70 per Junior child.  For 
children in Reception to Year 2 there is no charge. 

Menu 
 

 
 

 

**Please note there will be no Jacket Potato option on this day.  

Please choose choice M for chicken Goujons and choice V for Garden 

Goujons** 
 

Please notify us if your child has special dietary needs 
 

If your child/children would like to participate in the special lunch please log in to your Tucasi 
account to select and pay for the meal. 
 

Please order your lunch before **Thursday 11th January** even if you 
are currently on school dinners.   We are sorry but orders after this time 
cannot be accepted due to food ordering restrictions. 
 


